
2023 Mt. Shiude Cherry Blossom 

Conditions Refund Notice 

 

This notice is regarding the Mt. Shiude (located in Mitoyo, Kagawa) online 

ticket purchase system originally set for March 25, 2023 (Saturday) through 

April 10 (Monday). To those who purchased personal vehicle entry passes for 

April 6 (Thursday) through April 10 (Monday), we will be cancelling your 

tickets and issuing a refund due to the cherry blossoms blooming and being 

gone earlier than anticipated. 

 

We have sent an email to everyone who purchased passes. If you have not 

received an email, please contact us.  

  

For safety purposes, traffic will continue to be 
limited and managed from April 6 (Thursday).  
 

We apologize to everyone who purchased passes. If you come to Ohama Port 

during your reserved time slot we will direct you to the mountain. For those 

who did not purchase passes, if you still wish to come to Mt. Shiude please 

come to Ohama Port at the time below.  

 

 

 

 

 

  

We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your kind understanding 

and cooperation. Thank you for purchasing Mt. Shiude personal vehicle entry 

tickets. 

 

Mitoyo Tourism & Exchange Authority(TEL:0875-56-5880/Closed Tuesday） 

As of 2023/4/5 


